
Announcement July 21, 2024 
 
The Board of Directors of Utility Rescue has voted to change the terms of the stock offering and 
raise the share price.  It is considering announcing a stock split in connection with the price 
increase.  Make sure you sign a subscription agreement before that happens, which is expected 
by August 15th.   GO TO INVEST.UTILITYRESCUEHOLDINGS.COM  
  
The principals of Utility Rescue, Tom Schmidt and Rita Karpel, will be in the LA area August 
14, 2024 to present the opportunity over lunch, including other pre-IPO deals they are looking to 
invest in. You can contact Rita by phone or text at 832-459-7335 or email 
rkarpel@utilityrescue.com for details and location. 
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